Minutes of a regular Planning and Zoning meeting held on lFeb-
ruary 14, 1984, in City Hall at 7:00 P. M,

Present were Councilman Art Adcock and Commission members Steve
Parsons and Kim Barlow., Mrs. Rosenlund told them that niether Mr,
Jones nor Mrs. Neff would be here,

At 7:30 there still was not a quorum and so no meeting was held.
Mrs, Rosenlund told those present she had received today a note
from Mrs. Christensen saying she would not be able to attend even
though she was on the agenda. In checking with Sam Sellers, it was

found she had decided not to build on the property but to sell it
instead.

It was noted that the next regular meetlng is to be on February
28, 1984, at 7:00 P. M.

Chalﬁazg\67/"#égibm/gL//
oo M B

Secretary



